O'Learz Sean

From: Howell Rod <Rod.Howell@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk>
Sent: 19 October 2016 11:38

To: Jane Hardie

Subject: Josh Howell

Attachments: ATTO0001 txt

Hi Jane,

Please can | thank you, the staff at Circle and obviously Mr O’Leary for all your help in diagnosing
and then the surgery yesterday for Josh.

Having experienced the NHS over many years and various injuries myself, | have been really
impressed with the experiences with Circle. | know we would not have been able to progress
Joshua’s treatment without the financial assistance of his Grands parents, but | have to say it is
worth every penny.

Josh now embarks on the rehab, which he will do through the Physio team at Circle, then will see
Mr O’Leary in November.

Thanks again,

Rod

Rod Howell

Detective Inspector|Protecting Vulnerable People (PVP) for Berkshire
Covering; ViSOR, Child Sexual Exploitation Unit & Missing Persons Coordinators
Telephone: 0118 9536125] Internal 751 6125| Mobile: 07973 418761

Address: Thames Valley Police, Castle Street Reading, RG1 7TH

Email: rod.howell@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk
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